FCC

Technical Processing Group
Mail Stop 1800B3

445 12" Street SW
Washington, D.C. 20554
Fax 202-418-1411

In Re: BMPL-20160301AAA

Dear Technical Processing Group,

Received & Inspected

SN S8 2018
KPIK-LP FCC Mail Room
Fac. 1.D. 133093
P.0O. Box 695

“Stayton OR 97383

“kpiki@n wvicom

ph. 503-769-KPIK (5745)

June 03, 2016

This is to notify you that KPIK-LP, in reference to the above noted construction permit,
will conduct equipment testing and signal tests Saturday June 4, 2016 through Sunday
June 5, 2016. Brief intermittent testing will continue on subsequent dates.

Best Regards,
John G. Zolkoske { ?j
President, Vedg o7 A

Santiam Commug;ty Radio
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